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From: David Simone <lightworks@mindspring.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:36 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 931 & SB 926

“Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee,” 
 
I am a bee keeper. I’m a forest dweller. We are trying to breathe out here. Oregon’s forest practices are outdated and need the 
revisions provided for in these two bills.  
 
Please support them. 
 
David Simone 
84569 Laughlin Rd. 
Eugene, OR 97405 
541 683-7189 
lightworks@mindspring.com 
 


